
 

 



 



 

REPORT ON HR WEBINAR 



 

7th February 2022 

Providence Women’s College, Calicut 

 

A webinar on “Industry Expectation from HR Professionals” was held on 7th February 2022. Mr. 

Aravind Warrier from Bartley Bengaluru handled the session. He shared the new strategies and 

changes occurred in the field of HRM with the students. 


